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This story will be edited with clips from a LIVE performance.

EXT. STREET - DAY

A young man MIKE is walking down the street after finishing 
work/college and feels someone looking at him over his 
shoulder.

He looks across the road and STIGG, NEV and SARAH are 
standing by a lamp post smoking and chatting. Stigg looks 
over at him as Mike walks up his path to his house.

He closes the door and goes upstairs to his bedroom and looks 
out his window.

He can still see the BULLIES across the road and as he looks 
at them he puts on his headphones and they slowly disappear. 
He smiles.

EXT. BUS STOP - DAY

Mike is waiting at the bus stop checking the times on his 
phone when he gets pushed and falls to the ground on his 
back. When he looks up the Bullies are peering down at him 
saying stuff and he puts on his headphones and they slowly 
disappear. He smiles.

EXT. TUNNEL - DAY

A long tunnel seems to go for ever and Mike enters it with 
some trepidation. He stares into the distance and after 
seeing it's all clear starts walking. He gets about half way 
into the tunnel and Sarah walks in the other end. She looks 
like she means business. They approach each other and Mike 
stops, almost expecting something to happen. Sarah puts her 
hand into her pocket and brings out a glove. Mike looks 
surprised and goes to grab it. She jokingly pulls her hand 
away and smirks then gives Mike his glove. Mike smiles back 
and walks off turning round to see if Sarah turns round but 
she doesn't. He goes to put on his headphones but doesn't and 
he then decides to put on his gloves.

INT. BUS - DAY

Mike is sitting on the top deck at the back of the bus 



mhgMusicVideos

                                                          2. 

                                                             

looking out the window. The bullies walk up the stairs and 
then towards Mike who then tries to hide under his hat. The 
bullies come and sit down and hit his hat off and then Stigg 
puts his arm around him and shakes him whilst Sarah blows 
some bubbles with her bubblegum. Mike struggles to get by 
them and gets off the bus as they throw an empty drinks
carton at him. Mike gets off and then continues walking in 
the direction of the bus as the bullies are waving at him out 
the window. Mike puts on his headphones.

INT. PUB - DAY

Mike is in the pub having a drink and minding his own 
business and then goes to the loo. He is having a piss in one 
of the urinals when two of the bulles come in joking around 
and push him into the urinal. He gets piss down his trousers 
and just stands there. STIGG gets his phone out and takes a 
photo and start laughing. Mike puts his headphones on they 
disappear and so does the piss stain down his trousers. Mike 
smiles washes his hands and goes back to his drink on the 
table.

EXT. DAY - ALLEYWAY

Mike is coming up to an alleyway when one of the Stigg and 
Sarah come out of the alleyway and they collide. Stigg is 
drinking a can of beer/coke and promptly starts pouring it 
over Mikes head. Stigg and Sarah start laughing as Mike has 
liquid dripping down his face. He then puts on his headphones 
and they disapear.

INT. DAY - VENUE

Mike turns up to a gig where The Swagger are playing and the 
place is rammed with people. He make his way to the front of 
the crowd and start jumping around and enjoying himself. The 
bullies come over and start pushing him. LEE from The Swagger 
stops the gig and asks Mike to come on stage and ask him 
what's going on. Mike whispers in his ear something and Lee 
points at the bullies and tells them to piss off and they are 
dragged off by the bouncers. Lee starts the song up again and 
Mike is jumping around on stage having the time of his life.

EXT. VENUE - NIGHT

After the gig the band and Mike are sitting around having a 
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drink and having a laugh. Lee gives Mike a signed copy of 
their album and Mike is over the moon. Peering through the 
window are the bullies as it rains and Mike then clicks his 
fingers at them and they disappear. Lee just smiles at the 
camera and winks... ;-)

THE END


